From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 1:56:10 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 8:18 AM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-14

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Betty Young

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I understand the need for increases but why 4.18%? Our income does not increase at that rate why should Milton
Hydro’s. Especially considering the economically crisis we are in after the effects of Covid. People need a break not
increases.

-- Attachment --





